

May 27, 2025

Dear Praying Friends,

We begin this prayer letter with exciting family news! Jason graduated from Pensacola Christian College on May 9th! He graduated magna cum laude with a degree in cybersecurity! We were so blessed to be at the graduation! We were also so thankful for family that was able to travel to the graduation! We praise the Lord for His guidance, protection, and provision for Jason during these four years at PCC! Jason gets to travel with us for about a month, then he will be starting in a staff position at PCC working in their information security department. Thank you to everyone who has prayed for Jason during his time away at college! Please pray for him as he gets set up in his new housing and begins his job!

In April, we participated in our mission board's "Reach the World Youth Conference." What a blessing to see youth excited about missions and reaching the world for Christ! We are also excited about a new missionary joining Macedonia who is heading to South Dakota! We need more church



planters in the Northwest USA! There are towns after towns without a good, Bible-believing church! Please pray for this family as they begin deputation!

On June 16th, we will start traveling out west to Buffalo, Wyoming. Please pray for us as we travel! We will be there for a few weeks to prepare for our Northwest Orientation for Macedonia World Baptist Missions. This will be a time of refreshment and fellowship for our missionaries! It will be held the third week of July. Please be much in prayer for this meeting!

Our church in Colfax, WA is doing well and recently held a baby dedication! Also, two precious young children have recently started attending with an older relative. This is truly an answer to prayer! Please pray that they would continue to be able to come and that their hearts would be open to the gospel!

We have so enjoyed the opportunity to report back to our supporting churches and visit some new churches while we have been on furlough! We praise the Lord for the many people and churches along the way who have encouraged us, prayed for us, and supported us financially. You are all a blessing to us! We thank the Lord for your fellowship and partnership in the gospel to reach the Northwest USA for Christ!

In Christ,

Tim, Jennifer, Jason, & Layla Wall

Contact: Tim & Jennifer Wall ph 509.592.7486 timwall@mwbm.org

Sending Church: Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd, WInston Salem, NC 27101 Pastor Eric Combs

Support Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. PO Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517 ph 706.654.2818